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Lawrence Township
39873 County Road 336
Bovey, MN 55709

August 20, 2014

Dr. Burl Haar, Executive Secretary
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission
121 7™ Place East, Suite 350

St. Paul, MN 55101-2147

PUC Docket Number: E015/TL-14-21
OAH Docket Number: 65-2500-31637

Dear Dr. Burl Haar,

We are writing to inform you that we are interested in the Commission having an
Advisory Task Force. We would like to see it be arranged in whatever way
possible by the Commission. We feel this is a necessary process for the interest of
the residents, wildlife and the environment in order to evaluate the routes that
are being considered. Our township will provide a representative to participate
on the Task Force.

Thank-you for your consideration.

Respectfully Yours,

Town Board Supervisors,
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Michael E. and Cheryl Bunes
39873 County Road 336
Bovey, MN 55709

August 20, 2014

Dr. Burl Haar, Executive Secretary
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission
121 7" Place East, Suite 350

St. Paul, MN 55101-2147

PUC Docket Number: EQ15/TL-14-21
OAH Docket Number: 65-2500-31637

Dear Dr. Burl Haar,

We are writing to inform you that we are interested in the Commission having an
Advisory Task Force. We feel that it is of the best interest to the public for the
Commission to do whatever possible to appoint an Advisory Task Force to
evaluate these routes.

Very truly yours,

Michael E. and Cheryl Bunes



